Hi Julie. First of all, congratulations for reaching 20 years of The Drama Studio! What an achievement! We have lots of very fond memories of our time in the Drama Studio and have made many lasting friendships. We often find ourselves in fits of giggles thinking about all the good times we had and singing all the different songs...'Reach for the Jar' is our favourite! We had a ball during all our shows in Adam house and we can't believe 'Mr Mump's Surprise' hasn't been made into a feature film yet! Thanks for all the great memories and here's to another 20 years!

Love from Dayna Sherlow and Natalie Stewart Holt xx

Dayna studied at The university of Strathclyde and is now teaching for West Lothian Council

Natalie studied Accounting and Finance at Napier University